
                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                   

 

 

23/01/2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Ms Hannah Roche will be remaining with us until the Easter Holidays and Ms 

Kent will be returning after that. 

 

Parent Teacher meetings will take place from 3 – 5pm on both Wednesday 8th 

and Thursday the 9th Feb. Children will leave school 15 minutes early on those 

days (2.45) to facilitate setting up for meetings. 

Meetings are scheduled at 10 minute intervals and I would ask you to stick to 

this time limit please.  

Appointment times are with this letter. If you are unable to attend please let 

the teacher know ASAP – to arrange alternative date/time. 

 

It is hoped to hold a “Travel Action Day” on Friday 3rd Feb. This is necessary for 

our Green Flag on Travel. More details later. 

 

We also hope to have a “Grand Parents Day” just before our Mid-Term. (more 

info later) 

 

 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Margaret Furlong 

Principal 

 

 
  Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford.  

Phone: 051 562542 
E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 
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